

June 2, 2014

Ms. Esther Olson 957 Severson Road Belleville, Wisconsin 53508

Dear Ms Olson,

I am writing to ask for the input of the Area Agency on Aging Board of Director's in a matter regarding two of the Dane County Focal Points: the East Madison Monona Coalition of the Aging and the North/Eastside Senior Coalition. Earlier this year, Jim Krueger, the Executive Director of the North/Eastside Senior Coalition asked to meet with me regarding adjusting the boundary that divides our two Focal Points. We have met to discuss this boundary change and at this time we have not come up with a mutually agreed upon change.

I believe that such changes have an impact, not only on our agencies, but also on the seniors we serve. I believe a change such as has been proposed, warrants careful consideration because of the impact it has and the precedent that it sets. I would welcome an opportunity to provide more information and of course Jim Krueger from the North/Eastside Senior Coalition also would want to have an opportunity to present his perspective.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sonya Lindquist Exectutive Director

Donya Kindquist

East Madison Monona Coalition of the Aging